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EU statement on recent incidents in Georgia  
 

The EU Presidency would like to quote the following excerpt from the conclusions of the 

EU General Affairs and External Relations Council from 27 May 2008:  

 

“The General Affairs and External Relations Council expressed its support for the UNOMIG 

investigation into the shooting down of a Georgian unmanned aircraft and looked forward 

to discussing its results as soon as possible. The Council believes that UNOMIG should be 

reinforced, as recommended in the UN Secretary General's report S/2007/588 of 4 

October 2007 and supported in UNSC Resolution 1781 of 15 October 2007.” 

 

The EU wishes to reserve the right to return to this issue in due course.  
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